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Voluntary	workshop-centered	activities 
		
Established on March 11 (Sat) 6 years after the Great East Japan 
Earthquake, we held a memorial lecture by the general meeting, "Fukui 
Earthquake Factor is Lurking - The Response is" (lecturer: Takuo Okamoto 
Advisor).  
In the Taisho era also talked about Professor Oomori Fuyoshi who made 
the foundation of seismology come from Fukui city. On Saturday, May 13, 
"Disaster volunteer and voluntary disaster prevention activity of the 
area" (lecturer: Masanori Hayashi), including the history after the Fukui 
earthquake, in terms of welfare (the happiness of everyday life) , 
Establishment of a disaster volunteer center, evacuation centers and so on. 
<The above picture is at that time, it was also used as an introduction 
article of our association in Nikkan Kenmin Fukuii dated March 11, 2018> 

September 25, "Disaster Mitigation Information Disclosed by Meteorological 
Observatory" (lecturer: Mr. Shikoshi Shida of Fukui Regional Meteorological 
Observatory) was carried out. I learned the importance of early evacuation 
behaviors to protect my life "by myself" without being distracted by the bias 
of normality. The voluntary workshop planned for the next Monday, 
February 12 (Monday) was canceled by heavy snow, and was postponed to 
the general meeting on April 15th.　 
Although no big earthquake occurred in Fukui, Typhoon 21 on October 21 
- 22, caused a major damage to Fukui-city, and power outages occurred 
throughout Fukui prefecture.  
In the 30 heavy snowfall, fuel sale restrictions were also made, and the 
importance of "neighborhood association" and "daily stockpile" was 
reconfirmed.
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Fukui-city Kensyu center 

 Many workshops are held at the 
center Bunkyo 6-8-8.  
 We will concentrate on DIG 
(Disaster Ground Training) in 
this year. We will also work with 
Fukui-ken Bousaishikai and 
other disaster prevention society 
in other areas. 

2018 June 24 (Sunday) 

Fukui City general disaster 
prevention drills are carried out. 
Each primary school will be 
trained according to regional 
characteristics. Please actively 
engage with independent 
disaster prevention organization 
while working together.  
Priority area was  
Haruyama 2016 
Yashiro-kita 2017 
Higashi-fujisima 2018  

Also, special events will be 
scheduled on June 28th as this 
year will be 70 years since the 
Fukui Earthquake  
 (M 7.1 in 1948). 

Contact information 

Those who wish to join (2000 
yen/year, student free), please 
contact below 
Secretary General  
Hida Kohei. 
〒918-8076  
Fukui Hondoutyo 89-6-164 
TEL:090-1315-2926 
FAX:0776-37-0309 
mail:pfxwq080@yahoo.co.jp
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2017.3.11I Opening ceremony & workshop at Fukui Happiring


